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Narrative Advertising Models and
Conceptualization in the Digital Age
Y?lmaz, Recep 2017-02-01 The ubiquity of
technology in modern society has opened
new opportunities for businesses to employ
marketing strategies. Through digital
media, new forms of advertisement
creativity can be explored. Narrative
Advertising Models and Conceptualization
in the Digital Age is a pivotal reference
source that features the latest scholarly
perspectives on the implementation of
narration and storytelling in contemporary
advertising. Including a range of topics
such as digital games, viral advertising, and
interactive media, this book is an ideal
publication for business managers,
researchers, academics, graduate students,
and professionals interested in the
enhancement of advertising strategies.
Autobiographical Comics Andrew J.
Kunka 2017-11-02 A complete guide to the
history, form and contexts of the genre,
Autobiographical Comics helps readers

explore the increasingly popular genre of
graphic life writing. In an accessible and
easy-to-navigate format, the book covers
such topics as: · The history and rise of
autobiographical comics · Cultural contexts
· Key texts – including Maus, Robert Crumb,
Persepolis, Fun Home, and American
Splendor · Important theoretical and
critical approaches to autobiographical
comics Autobiographical Comics includes a
glossary of crucial critical terms, annotated
guides to further reading and online
resources and discussion questions to help
students and readers develop their
understanding of the genre and pursue
independent study.
The Visual Narrative Reader Neil Cohn
2016-01-28 Sequential images are as
natural at conveying narratives as verbal
language, and have appeared throughout
human history, from cave paintings and
tapestries right through to modern comics.
Contemporary research on this visual
language of sequential images has been
scattered across several fields: linguistics,
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psychology, anthropology, art education,
comics studies, and others. Only recently
has this disparate research begun to be
incorporated into a coherent
understanding. In The Visual Narrative
Reader, Neil Cohn collects chapters that
cross these disciplinary divides from many
of the foremost international researchers
who explore fundamental questions about
visual narratives. How does the style of
images impact their understanding? How
are metaphors and complex meanings
conveyed by images? How is meaning
understood across sequential images? How
do children produce and comprehend
sequential images? Are visual narratives
beneficial for education and literacy? Do
visual narrative systems differ across
cultures and historical time periods? This
book provides a foundation of research for
readers to engage in these fundamental
questions and explore the most vital
thinking about visual narrative. It collects
important papers and introduces review
chapters summarizing the literature on
specific approaches to understanding visual
narratives. The result is a comprehensive
“reader” that can be used as a coursebook,
a researcher resource and a broad overview
of fascinating topics suitable for anyone
interested in the growing field of the visual
language of comics and visual narratives.
The History of Western Art in Comics Part
One: From Prehistory to the Renaissance
Marion Augustin 2021-07-20 Learning
about art through the ages has never been
as interesting or fun as in this humorous
and very informative graphic novel. As two
kids give their grandpa a tour of Paris, he
starts an interesting conversation with
them--about where all the art they see in
their lives--from the movie house to the
stadiums to museums and even the subway- started. Dad's impromptu history lesson
goes back to the first Cavemen drawings to
the pyramids of Giza, and by the end of the
book includes Greco-Roman feats of
ingenuity and the frescoes of the
Renaissance. Recounted as a narrative
about why different civilizations created
different kinds of art, centuries of art

history are explored entertainingly for
young readers. Iconic works, such as
Donatello's David and The Book of Kells,
are included as well as architectural feats
like the Colosseum. Written by a tour guide
for museums and historic landmarks, the
text is designed to entertain (with many
funny asides and jokes) as it informs. The
illustrations accurately portray the art and
the artists described, with flavor and humor
added to keep readers turning the page.
Reproductions of the featured artworks and
information about each piece are included
in the back, along with a glossary of terms.
Seeing Comics through Art History
Maggie Gray 2022-07-19 This book explores
what the methodologies of Art History
might offer Comics Studies, in terms of
addressing overlooked aspects of
aesthetics, form, materiality, perception
and visual style. As well as considering
what Art History proposes of comic
scholarship, including the questioning of
some of its deep-rooted categories and
procedures, it also appraises what comics
and Comics Studies afford and ask of Art
History. This book draws together the work
of international scholars applying arthistorical methodologies to the study of a
range of comic strips, books, cartoons,
graphic novels and manga, who, as well as
being researchers, are also educators,
artists, designers, curators, producers,
librarians, editors, and writers, with some
undertaking practice-based research. Many
are trained art historians, but others come
from, have migrated into, or straddle other
disciplines, such as Comparative Literature,
American Literature, Cultural Studies,
Visual Studies, and a range of subjects
within Art & Design practice.
Disability in Comic Books and Graphic
Narratives C. Foss 2016-04-08 As there
has yet to be any substantial scrutiny of the
complex confluences a more sustained
dialogue between disability studies and
comics studies might suggest, Disability in
Comic Books and Graphic Narratives aims
through its broad range of approaches and
focus points to explore this exciting subject
in productive and provocative ways.
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Projections Jared Gardner 2012-01-11
When Art Spiegelman's Maus won the
Pulitzer Prize in 1992, it marked a new era
for comics. Comics are now taken seriously
by the same academic and cultural
institutions that long dismissed the form.
And the visibility of comics continues to
increase, with alternative cartoonists now
published by major presses and more
comics-based films arriving on the screen
each year. Projections argues that the
seemingly sudden visibility of comics is no
accident. Beginning with the parallel
development of narrative comics at the turn
of the 20th century, comics have long been
a form that invites—indeed
requires—readers to help shape the stories
being told. Today, with the rise of
interactive media, the creative techniques
and the reading practices comics have been
experimenting with for a century are now in
universal demand. Recounting the history
of comics from the nineteenth-century rise
of sequential comics to the newspaper strip,
through comic books and underground
comix, to the graphic novel and webcomics,
Gardner shows why they offer the best
models for rethinking storytelling in the
twenty-first century. In the process, he
reminds us of some beloved characters
from our past and present, including Happy
Hooligan, Krazy Kat, Crypt Keeper, and Mr.
Natural.
Comics as History, Comics as Literature
Annessa Ann Babic 2013-12-11 This
anthology hosts a collection of essays
examining the role of comics as portals for
historical and academic content, while
keeping the approach on an international
market versus the American one.
Narrative Structure in Comics Barbara
Postema 2013 An examination of the
narrative and pictorial qualities of comics
and how these help comics to communicate
and create meaning.
Comics as a Research Practice Giada
Peterle 2021-05-18 This book proposes a
novel creative research practice in
geography based on comics. It presents a
transdisciplinary approach that uses a set
of qualitative visual methods and extends

from within the geohumanities across
literary spatial studies, comics, urban
studies, mobility studies, and beyond.
Written by a geographer-cartoonist, the
book focuses on ‘narrative geographies’ and
embraces a geocritical and relational
approach to examine comic book
geographies in pursuit of a growing interest
in creative, art-based experimental methods
in the geohumanities. It explores comicsbased research through interconnections
between art and geography and through
theoretical and methodological
contributions from scholars working in the
fields of the social sciences, humanities,
literary geographies, mobilities, comics,
literary studies, and urban studies, as well
as from visual artists, comics authors, and
art practitioners. Comics are valuable
objects of geographical interest because of
their spatial grammar. They are also a
language particularly suited to
geographical analysis, and the ‘geoGraphic
novel’ offers a practice of research that has
the power to assemble and disassemble
new spatial meanings. The book thus
explores how the ‘geoGraphic novel’ as a
verbo-visual genre allows the study of
geographical issues, composes geocentred
stories, engages wider and non-specialist
audiences, promotes geo-artistic
collaboration, and works as a narrative
intervention in urban contexts. Through a
practice-based approach and the internal
perspective of a geographer-cartoonist, the
book provides examples of how geoGraphic
fieldwork is conducted and offers analysis
of the processes of ideation, composition,
and dissemination of geoGraphic
narratives.
Girls and Their Comics Jacqueline
Danziger-Russell 2013 Discusses the history
of the comic book and how it is a powerful
medium for expressing the voices of
marginalized girls, drawing on testimony
from librarians, authors, and readers to
analyze the growing interest in comics.
Comics and Graphic Novels Julia Round
2022-09-22 Providing an overview of the
dynamic field of comics and graphic novels
for students and researchers, this Essential
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Guide contextualises the major research
trends, debates and ideas that have
emerged in Comics Studies over the past
decades. Interdisciplinary and international
in its scope, the critical approaches on offer
spread across a wide range of strands, from
the formal and the ideological to the
historical, literary and cultural. Its concise
chapters provide accessible introductions to
comics methodologies, comics histories and
cultures across the world, high-profile
creators and titles, insights from audience
and fan studies, and important themes and
genres, such as autobiography and
superheroes. It also surveys the alternative
and small press alongside general reference
works and textbooks on comics. Each
chapter is complemented by list of key
reference works.
American Comics: A History Jeremy
Dauber 2021-11-16 The sweeping story of
cartoons, comic strips, and graphic novels
and their hold on the American imagination.
Comics have conquered America. From our
multiplexes, where Marvel and DC movies
reign supreme, to our television screens,
where comics-based shows like The
Walking Dead have become among the
most popular in cable history, to convention
halls, best-seller lists, Pulitzer
Prize–winning titles, and MacArthur
Fellowship recipients, comics shape
American culture, in ways high and low,
superficial, and deeply profound. In
American Comics, Columbia professor
Jeremy Dauber takes readers through their
incredible but little-known history, starting
with the Civil War and cartoonist Thomas
Nast, creator of the lasting and iconic
images of Uncle Sam and Santa Claus; the
golden age of newspaper comic strips and
the first great superhero boom; the moral
panic of the Eisenhower era, the Marvel
Comics revolution, and the underground
comix movement of the 1960s and ’70s; and
finally into the twenty-first century, taking
in the grim and gritty Dark Knights and
Watchmen alongside the brilliant rise of the
graphic novel by acclaimed practitioners
like Art Spiegelman and Alison Bechdel.
Dauber’s story shows not only how comics

have changed over the decades but how
American politics and culture have changed
them. Throughout, he describes the origins
of beloved comics, champions neglected
masterpieces, and argues that we can
understand how America sees itself through
whose stories comics tell. Striking and
revelatory, American Comics is a rich
chronicle of the last 150 years of American
history through the lens of its comic strips,
political cartoons, superheroes, graphic
novels, and more. FEATURING… •
American Splendor • Archie • The Avengers
• Kyle Baker • Batman • C. C. Beck • Black
Panther • Captain America • Roz Chast •
Walt Disney • Will Eisner • Neil Gaiman •
Bill Gaines • Bill Griffith • Harley Quinn •
Jack Kirby • Denis Kitchen • Krazy Kat •
Harvey Kurtzman • Stan Lee • Little
Orphan Annie • Maus • Frank Miller • Alan
Moore • Mutt and Jeff • Gary Panter •
Peanuts • Dav Pilkey • Gail Simone •
Spider-Man • Superman • Dick Tracy •
Wonder Wart-Hog • Wonder Woman • The
Yellow Kid • Zap Comix … AND MANY
MORE OF YOUR FAVORITES!
Intersectional Feminist Readings of
Comics Sandra Cox 2021-09-21
Intersectional Feminist Readings of Comics
collects several theoretically informed close
reading of comics and graphic literature
that apply an intersectional feminist lens to
the interpretation of several contemporary
North American graphic narratives. The
essays examine use a range of interpretive
lenses drawn from theoretical models used
in contemporary aesthetics, media studies,
and literary criticism to analyze mainstream
figures like DC’s Catwoman and Marvel’s
Miss America and Doctor Strange, to
contextualize historical and speculative
comics by Indigenous American illustrators,
and to explicate autography by critically
lauded Jewish, queer and female
cartoonists. In the first half of the book, the
chapters examine ways in which superhero
comics and the cinematic and televisual
adaptations thereof, reify, revise and reject
gender parity, systemic misogyny and
heteropatriarchy through visual and textual
rhetorics of representation. In the second
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part of the volume, the chapters look at the
ways that feminist interpretive practices
illuminate the radical work undertaken by
cartoonists from historically marginalized
communities in the U.S. and Canada.
Across both halves, readers will find
applications of longstanding feminist
critical traditions, like ecofeminism, as well
as new intersectional extrapolations of
narratology, autobiographical studies, and
visual rhetoric, which have been applied to
the selected comics in insightful and
innovative ways. This is a lively and varied
collection suitable for students and scholars
in gender studies, cultural studies, media
studies and literary studies.
The Power of Comics Randy Duncan
2009-07-01 Offers undergraduate students
with an understanding of the comics
medium and its communication potential.
This book deals with comic books and
graphic novels. It focuses on comic books
because in their longer form they have the
potential for complexity of expression.
The Comic Book Story of Video Games
Jonathan Hennessey 2017-10-03 A
complete, illustrated history of video
games--highlighting the machines, games,
and people who have made gaming a
worldwide, billion-dollar industry/artform-told in a graphic novel format. Author
Jonathan Hennessey and illustrator Jack
McGowan present the first full-color,
chronological origin story for this hugely
successful, omnipresent artform and
business. Hennessey provides readers with
everything they need to know about video
games--from their early beginnings during
World War II to the emergence of arcade
games in the 1970s to the rise of Nintendo
to today's app-based games like Angry
Birds and Pokemon Go. Hennessey and
McGowan also analyze the evolution of
gaming as an artform and its impact on
society. Each chapter features spotlights on
major players in the development of games
and gaming that contains everything that
gamers and non-gamers alike need to
understand and appreciate this incredible
phenomenon.
Children's and Young Adult Comics Gwen

Athene Tarbox 2020-04-16 A complete
critical guide to the history, form and
contexts of the genre, Children's and Young
Adult Comics helps readers explore how
comics have engaged with one of their most
crucial audiences. In an accessible and
easy-to-navigate format, the book covers
such topics as: - The history of comics for
children and young adults, from early
cartoon strips to the rise of comics as
mainstream children's literature - Cultural
contexts – from the Comics Code Authority
to graphic novel adaptations of popular
children's texts such as Neil Gaiman's
Coraline - Key texts – from familiar
favourites like Peanuts and Archie Comics
to YA graphic novels such as Gene Luen
Yang's American Born Chinese and hybrid
works including the Diary of a Wimpy Kid
series - Important theoretical and critical
approaches to studying children's and
young adult comics Children's and Young
Adult Comics includes a glossary of crucial
critical terms and a lengthy resources
section to help students and readers
develop their understanding of these genres
and pursue independent study.
Drawing the Past, Volume 1 Dorian L.
Alexander 2022-01-17 Contributions by
Lawrence Abrams, Dorian L. Alexander,
Max Bledstein, Peter Cullen Bryan, Stephen
Connor, Matthew J. Costello, Martin
Flanagan, Michael Fuchs, Michael
Goodrum, Bridget Keown, Kaleb Knoblach,
Christina M. Knopf, Martin Lund, Jordan
Newton, Stefan Rabitsch, Maryanne Rhett,
and Philip Smith History has always been a
matter of arranging evidence into a
narrative, but the public debate over the
meanings we attach to a given history can
seem particularly acute in our current age.
Like all artistic mediums, comics possess
the power to mold history into shapes that
serve its prospective audience and creator
both. It makes sense, then, that history, no
stranger to the creation of hagiographies,
particularly in the service of nationalism
and other political ideologies, is so easily
summoned to the panelled page. Comics,
like statues, museums, and other vehicles
for historical narrative, make both monsters
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and heroes of men while fueling combative
beliefs in personal versions of United States
history. Drawing the Past, Volume 1:
Comics and the Historical Imagination in
the United States, the first book in a twovolume series, provides a map of current
approaches to comics and their
engagement with historical representation.
The first section of the book on history and
form explores the existence, shape, and
influence of comics as a medium. The
second section concerns the question of
trauma, understood both as individual
traumas that can shape the relationship
between the narrator and object, and
historical traumas that invite a
reassessment of existing social, economic,
and cultural assumptions. The final section
on mythic histories delves into ways in
which comics add to the mythology of the
US. Together, both volumes bring together
a range of different approaches to diverse
material and feature remarkable scholars
from all over the world.
From Comic Strips to Graphic Novels
Daniel Stein 2015-04-24 This essay
collection examines the theory and history
of graphic narrative as one of the most
interesting and versatile forms of
storytelling in contemporary media culture.
Its contributions test the applicability of
narratological concepts to graphic
narrative, examine aspects of graphic
narrative beyond the ‘single work’, consider
the development of particular narrative
strategies within individual genres, and
trace the forms and functions of graphic
narrative across cultures. Analyzing a wide
range of texts, genres, and narrative
strategies from both theoretical and
historical perspectives, the international
group of scholars gathered here offers
state-of-the-art research on graphic
narrative in the context of an increasingly
postclassical and transmedial narratology.
This is the revised second edition of From
Comic Strips to Graphic Novels, which was
originally published in the Narratologia
series.
The Colorful Story of Comics Patricia Lakin
2016-09-27 Now beginning readers can

learn all about the history of comics,
graphic novels, manga, and more in this
installment of the nonfiction Level 3 Readyto-Read series about the history of fun stuff!
Do you know how comics, graphic novels,
and manga came to be? Or that they have
their roots in cave drawings? Did you know
that Benjamin Franklin is credited as
having the first cartoon in an American
newspaper? Ever wonder who put the fun in
the Funny Pages? Become a History of Fun
Stuff Expert on the funny history of comic
strips, graphic novels, manga, and more,
and amaze your friends with all you’ve
learned in this fun, fact-filled Level 3
Ready-to-Read! A special section at the
back of the book includes Common
Core–vetted extras on subjects like science,
social studies, and math, and there’s even a
fun quiz so readers can test themselves to
see what they’ve learned! Learning about
history has never been so much fun!
Animal Comics 2017-12-14 Animal
characters abound in graphic narratives
ranging from Krazy Kat and Maus to WE3
and Terra Formars. Exploring these and
other multispecies storyworlds presented in
words and images, Animal Comics draws
together work in comics studies, narrative
theory, and cross-disciplinary research on
animal environments and human-animal
relationships to shed new light on comics
and graphic novels in which animal agents
play a significant role. At the same time, the
volume's international team of contributors
show how the distinctive structures and
affordances of graphic narratives
foreground key questions about transspecies entanglements in a more-thanhuman world. The writers/artists covered in
the book include: Nick Abadzis, Adolpho
Avril, Jeffrey Brown, Sue Coe, Matt
Dembicki, Olivier Deprez, J. J. Grandville,
George Herriman, Adam Hines, William
Hogarth, Grant Morrison, Osamu Tezuka,
Frank Quitely, Yu Sasuga, Charles M.
Schultz, Art Spiegelman, Fiona Staples,
Ken'ichi Tachibana, Brian K. Vaughan, and
others.
The Comic Book Story of Professional
Wrestling Aubrey Sitterson 2018-10-02
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From the host of the critically acclaimed
pro wrestling podcast Straight Shoot, this
graphic novel history of wrestling features
the key grapplers, matches, and promotions
that shaped this beloved sport and form of
entertainment. As a pop culture
phenomenon, professional wrestling--with
its heroic babyfaces and villainous heels
performing suplexes and powerbombs in
pursuit of championship gold--has
conquered audiences in the United States
and around the world. Now,
writer/podcaster Aubrey Sitterson and
illustrator Chris Moreno form a graphic
novel tag team to present wrestling's
complete illustrated history. Featuring
legendary wrestlers like Bruno
Sammartino, Hulk Hogan, and The Rock,
and modern-day favorites like John Cena,
Kenny Omega, and Sasha Banks, the book
covers wrestling's progress from the
carnival days of the Gold Dust Trio to the
dominance of the WWF/WWE to today's
diverse independent wrestling scene, and it
spotlights wrestling's reach into
Mexico/Puerto Rico (lucha libre), the U.K.
(all-in), and Japan (puroresu).
Stuck Rubber Baby Howard Cruse
2011-09-01 In the 1960s American South a
young gas station attendant named Toland
Polk is rejected from the army draft for
admitting 'homosexual tendencies' and falls
in with a close-knit group of young locals
yearning to break free from conformity
through civil rights activism, folk music and
attending gay-friendly nightclubs.
Marvel Comics Sean Howe 2013-10-01
The defining, behind-the-scenes chronicle
of one of the most extraordinary, beloved,
and dominant pop cultural entities in
America’s history -- Marvel Comics – and
the outsized personalities who made Marvel
including Martin Goodman, Stan Lee, and
Jack Kirby. “Sean Howe’s history of Marvel
makes a compulsively readable, riotous and
heartbreaking version of my favorite story,
that of how a bunch of weirdoes changed
the world…That it’s all true is just frosting
on the cake.” —Jonathan Lethem For the
first time, Marvel Comics tells the stories of
the men who made Marvel: Martin

Goodman, the self-made publisher who
forayed into comics after a get-rich-quick
tip in 1939, Stan Lee, the energetic editor
who would shepherd the company through
thick and thin for decades and Jack Kirby,
the WWII veteran who would co-create
Captain America in 1940 and, twenty years
later, developed with Lee the bulk of the
company’s marquee characters in a threeyear frenzy. Incorporating more than one
hundred original interviews with those who
worked behind the scenes at Marvel over a
seventy-year-span, Marvel Comics packs
anecdotes and analysis into a gripping
narrative of how a small group of people on
the cusp of failure created one of the most
enduring pop cultural forces in
contemporary America.
A Concise Dictionary of Comics Nancy Pedri
2022-03-08 Written in straightforward,
jargon-free language, A Concise Dictionary
of Comics guides students, researchers,
readers, and educators of all ages and at all
levels of comics expertise. It provides them
with a dictionary that doubles as a
compendium of comics scholarship. A
Concise Dictionary of Comics provides clear
and informative definitions for each term. It
includes twenty-five witty illustrations and
pairs most defined terms with references to
books, articles, book chapters, and other
relevant critical sources. All references are
dated and listed in an extensive, up-to-date
bibliography of comics scholarship. Each
term is also categorized according to type
in an index of thematic groupings. This
organization serves as a pedagogical aid for
teachers and students learning about a
specific facet of comics studies and as a
research tool for scholars who are
unfamiliar with a particular term but know
what category it falls into. These features
make A Concise Dictionary of Comics
especially useful for critics, students,
teachers, and researchers, and a vital
reference to anyone else who wants to learn
more about comics.
The Education of a Comics Artist Michael
Dooley 2005-05-01 Featuring essays by, and
interviews with, more than sixty
professionals, educators, and critics, the
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book provides an in-depth view of the art,
business, and history of comics art. Readers
will learn about a wide variety of genres,
from editorial cartoons, political comics,
and comic strips to graphic novels,
superhero sagas, and alternative comics.
Other featured topics include the role of
comic art in related fields such as
animation, design, and illustration; lesson
plans by top teachers; and essays on how to
thrive and grow as a creative comic artist.
Illustrating Asia John A. Lent 2001-11-30
Illustrations used for story-telling and
mirth-making have enlivened Asian walls,
scrolls, books, public and private places,
and artifacts for millennia. Often playful
and humorous, Asian pictorial stories lent
conspicuous elements to contemporary
comic art, particularly with their use of
narrative nuance, humor, satire, and
dialogue. Illustrating Asia is a fascinating
book on a subject that is of wide and topical
interest. All of the articles consider cartoon
and/or comic art in the historical and social
setting of seven South, Southeast, and East
Asian countries: India, Taiwan, Malaysia,
Indonesia, Sri Lanka, China, and Japan. The
contributors treat comic and narrative
art—including comic books, comic strips,
picture books, and humor and fan
magazines—in both historical and sociocultural perspectives, as well as portrayals
of ancient Chinese philosophy, gender, and
the enemy in cartoons and comics.
Contributors: Laine Berman, John A. Lent,
Fusami Ogi, Rei Okamoto, Ronald
Provencher, Aruna Rao, Kuiyi Shen,
Shimizu Isao, Shu-chu Wei, Yingjin Zhang.
The Secret Origins of Comics Studies
Matthew Smith 2017-09-19 In The Secret
Origins of Comics Studies, today’s leading
comics scholars turn back a page to reveal
the founding figures dedicated to
understanding comics art. Edited by comics
scholars Matthew J. Smith and Randy
Duncan, this collection provides an in-depth
study of the individuals and institutions that
have created and shaped the field of Comics
Studies over the past 75 years. From
Coulton Waugh to Wolfgang Fuchs, these
influential historians, educators, and

theorists produced the foundational work
and built the institutions that inspired the
recent surge in scholarly work in this
dynamic, interdisciplinary field. Sometimes
scorned, often underappreciated, these
visionaries established a path followed by
subsequent generations of scholars in
literary studies, communication, art history,
the social sciences, and more. Giving not
only credit where credit is due, this volume
both offers an authoritative account of the
history of Comics Studies and also helps
move the field forward by being a valuable
resource for creating graduate student
reading lists and the first stop for anyone
writing a comics-related literature review.
Comic Books as History Joseph Witek
1989 Describes changing public attitudes
towards comic books
Comics, Manga, and Graphic Novels: A
History of Graphic Narratives Robert
Petersen 2010-11-18 This text examines
comics, graphic novels, and manga with a
broad, international scope that reveals their
conceptual origins in antiquity. • Includes
numerous illustrations of British satirical
prints, Japanese woodblock prints, and the
art of prominent illustrators • Includes a
chapter on the latest developments in
digital comics
From Comic Strips to Graphic Novels. The
Formal and Functional Development of the
Graphic Narrative in America Nico Reiher
2014-03-24 Diploma Thesis from the year
2012 in the subject American Studies Literature, grade: 1,7, Martin Luther
University, language: English, abstract:
Throughout the history of the modern
graphic narrative in America, its format has
extended from short newspaper comic
strips to the substantially longer graphic
novels of today. During this physical
evolution, the stylistic features of the art
form were gradually broadened, as well.
Defining creators transcended the formal
characteristics of the art form, hence,
establishing and constantly enriching a
variety of narrative tools. Simultaneously,
the cultural acceptance of comics as an
acknowledged form of expression has also
undergone a major shift. Today, authorities
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and institutions of highbrow literature are
increasingly starting to recognize recent
ambitious comic books as sophisticated
works. Within the last twenty years, even
recognized literary institutions outside of
the comic book field have honored
exceptional creators for their outstanding
achievements. Moreover, discussions on the
art form have lead to steadily growing
academic interest. Hence, the art form has
slowly gained social respectability.The
majority of critics mainly praised today’s
graphic novels for their social, political and
cultural relevance. However, the graphic
narrative has a long tradition in fulfilling
this criterion of culturally appreciated
literature. By advancing the medium’s
formal means of expression, the eradefining
creators widened comics’ potential to
critically reflect upon contemporary issues,
confront controversially discussed
questions and challenge established norms
and values. The following analysis tests this
thesis by chronologically approaching
several periods of comic history. This work
follows Duncan and Smith’s historical
periodization, as they respect crucial
changes in both form and function (22-24).
Considering four historical stages of
creative proliferation, this thesis regards
comics’ evolution from newspaper-bound
comic strips to independent comic books
and its ultimate transition to the graphic
novel. Each of the four chapters first
analyses significant changes in the format,
industry and culture of comics before
determining the period’s major stylistic
innovations. Subsequently follows an
approach to the social, political and cultural
criticism during the particular era in
relation to the historical context in order to
investigate comics’ functional development.
The end of each chapter evaluates how the
changes in format and production as well as
the stylistic innovations influenced comic
creators’ ability to formulate their
disapproval.
Teaching Comics and Graphic
Narratives Lan Dong 2012 "The essays in
this collection discuss how comics and
graphic narratives can be useful primary

texts and learning tools in college and
university classes across different
disciplines. The book brings together
discussions among teacher-scholars to
advancethe scholarship on teaching comics
and graphic narratives--and provides
scholars with useful references, critical
approaches, and particular case studies"-Provided by publisher.
Comics and the Origins of Manga Eike
Exner 2021-11-12 Japanese comics,
commonly known as manga, are a global
sensation. Critics, scholars, and everyday
readers have often viewed this artform
through an Orientalist framework, treating
manga as the exotic antithesis to American
and European comics. In reality, the history
of manga is deeply intertwined with Japan’s
avid importation of Western technology and
popular culture in the early twentieth
century. Comics and the Origins of Manga
reveals how popular U.S. comics characters
like Jiggs and Maggie, the Katzenjammer
Kids, Felix the Cat, and Popeye achieved
immense fame in Japan during the 1920s
and 1930s. Modern comics had earlier
developed in the United States in response
to new technologies like motion pictures
and sound recording, which revolutionized
visual storytelling by prompting the
invention of devices like speed lines and
speech balloons. As audiovisual
entertainment like movies and record
players spread through Japan, comics
followed suit. Their immediate popularity
quickly encouraged Japanese editors and
cartoonists to enthusiastically embrace the
foreign medium and make it their own,
paving the way for manga as we know it
today. By challenging the conventional
wisdom that manga evolved from centuries
of prior Japanese art and explaining why
manga and other comics around the world
share the same origin story, Comics and the
Origins of Manga offers a new
understanding of this increasingly
influential art form.
From Comic Strips to Graphic Novels
Daniel Stein 2013-06-26 This essay
collection examines the theory and history
of graphic narrative – realized in various
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different formats, including comic strips,
comic books, and graphic novels – as one of
the most interesting and versatile forms of
storytelling in contemporary media culture.
The contributions assembled in this volume
test the applicability of narratological
concepts to graphic narrative, examine
aspects of graphic narrative beyond the
‘single work,’ consider the development of
particular narrative strategies within
individual genres, and trace the forms and
functions of graphic narrative across
cultures. Analyzing a wide range of texts,
genres, and narrative strategies from both
theoretical and historical perspectives, the
international group of scholars gathered
here offers state-of-the-art research on
graphic narrative in the context of an
increasingly postclassical and transmedial
narratology.
Graphic Women Hillary L. Chute 2010
Some of the most acclaimed books of the
twenty-first century are autobiographical
comics by women. Aline Kominsky-Crumb is
a pioneer of the autobiographical form,
showing women's everyday lives, especially
through the lens of the body. Phoebe
Gloeckner places teenage sexuality at the
center of her work, while Lynda Barry uses
collage and the empty spaces between
frames to capture the process of memory.
Marjane Satrapi's Persepolis experiments
with visual witness to frame her personal
and historical narrative, and Alison
Bechdel's Fun Home meticulously
incorporates family documents by hand to
re-present the author's past. These five
cartoonists move the art of autobiography
and graphic storytelling in new directions,
particularly through the depiction of sex,
gender, and lived experience. Hillary L.
Chute explores their verbal and visual
techniques, which have transformed
autobiographical narrative and
contemporary comics. Through the
interplay of words and images, and the
counterpoint of presence and absence, they
express difficult, even traumatic stories
while engaging with the workings of
memory. Intertwining aesthetics and
politics, these women both rewrite and

redesign the parameters of acceptable
discourse.
Surrealism, Science Fiction and Comics
Gavin Parkinson 2015 Although the selfdefinition of Surrealism and the initial
defining of science fiction as a genre both
took place in the 1920s and the links
between the two are manifest, no full study
has appeared till now on Surrealism and
SF. Across ten original essays, Surrealism,
Science Fiction and Comics looks at how
the Surrealist movement in France and the
USA used, informed, contributed to, and
criticised SF from that moment, whilst
including discussion of the related genre of
comics. Among its aims are a reassessment
of Jules Verne in the light of Surrealism and
an analysis of the debate in the 1950s on
the 'new' Anglo-American literature arriving
in France. This received, in fact, a mixed
reception from the Surrealists of that
decade even though writers and
intellectuals close to the movement in the
1920s were directly responsible for its
success. The book includes further essays
on the subsequent impact of Surrealism on
SF novelists J.G. Ballard and Alan Burns,
and features essays that argue for Salvador
Dali's closeness to SF in the 1960s and his
disagreement with the earlier scientific
romance defined by Verne. The chapters
that bring in comics range from theoretical
discussions of the relation between the
original comic strips of Rodolphe Topffer
and the key Surrealist technique of
automatism, used in art and writing,
through the cybernetic implications of the
proto-SF Surrealist cine-roman 'M. Wzz...'
of 1929, which has never discussed in any
detail before, to the 1948 Vache paintings
by Rene Magritte, inspired by Louis
Forton's strip Les Pieds nickeles. This
pioneering set of essays shows how
Surrealism from the 1920s to the 1970s did
not just receive and adapt SF but impacted
the genre in its later manifestations. "
Comic Books and American Cultural
History Matthew Pustz 2012-02-23 A
highly original collection of essays,
demonstrating how comic books can be
used as primary sources in the teaching and
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understanding of American history.
Comics through Time: A History of Icons,
Idols, and Ideas [4 volumes] M. Keith
Booker 2014-10-28 Focusing especially on
American comic books and graphic novels
from the 1930s to the present, this massive
four-volume work provides a colorful yet
authoritative source on the entire history of
the comics medium. • Provides historical
context within individual entries that allows
readers to grasp the significance of that
entry as it relates to the broader history
and evolution of comics • Includes coverage
of international material to frame the
subsets of American and British comics
within a global context • Presents
information that will appeal and be of use
to general readers of comics and supply
coverage detailed enough to be of
significant value to scholars and teachers
working in the field of comics
Handbook of Comics and Graphic
Narratives Sebastian Domsch 2021-07-05
Whether one describes them as sequential
art, graphic narratives or graphic novels,
comics have become a vital part of
contemporary culture. Their range of
expression contains a tremendous variety of
forms, genres and modes − from high to
low, from serial entertainment for children
to complex works of art. This has led to a
growing interest in comics as a field of
scholarly analysis, as comics studies has
established itself as a major branch of
criticism. This handbook combines a
systematic survey of theories and concepts
developed in the field alongside an
overview of the most important contexts
and themes and a wealth of close readings
of seminal works and authors. It will prove
to be an indispensable handbook for a large
readership, ranging from researchers and

instructors to students and anyone else
with a general interest in this fascinating
medium.
The Secret History of Marvel Comics
Blake Bell 2013-11-16 The Secret History of
Marvel Comics digs back to the 1930s when
Marvel Comics wasn't just a comic-book
producing company. Marvel Comics owner
Martin Goodman had tentacles into a
publishing world that might have made that
era’s conservative American parents lynch
him on his front porch. Marvel was but a
small part of Goodman’s publishing empire,
which had begun years before he published
his first comic book. Goodman mostly
published lurid and sensationalistic story
books (known as “pulps”) and magazines,
featuring sexually-charged detective and
romance short fiction, and celebrity gossip
scandal sheets. And artists like Jack Kirby,
who was producing Captain America for
eight-year-olds, were simultaneously
dipping their toes in both ponds. The Secret
History of Marvel Comics tells this parallel
story of 1930s/40s Marvel Comics sharing
offices with those Goodman publications
not quite fit for children. The book also
features a comprehensive display of the
artwork produced for Goodman’s other
enterprises by Marvel Comics artists such
as Jack Kirby and Joe Simon, Alex
Schomburg, Bill Everett, Al Jaffee, and Dan
DeCarlo, plus the very best pulp artists in
the field, including Norman Saunders, John
Walter Scott, Hans Wesso, L.F. Bjorklund,
and Marvel Comics #1 cover artist Frank R.
Paul. Goodman’s magazines also featured
cover stories on celebrities such as Jackie
Gleason, Elizabeth Taylor, Liberace, and
Sophia Loren, as well as contributions from
famous literary and social figures such as
Isaac Asimov, Theodore Sturgeon, and L.
Ron Hubbard.
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